
A Family Event – Mark the Date! 

Farewell to the Flock Weekend 
7th & 8th October 
Sadly our Shaun on the Tyne trail has now ended but it’s been a 
wonderful summer and we’re so glad that you’ve played such an important 
part. We’d now like to let you know all about our Farewell Event! 

This may be your first time opportunity to do our trail but it’s not too late. 
You’ll still be able to see all of our 115 sculptures under one roof at Newcastle 
Civic Centre on 7th & 8Th October. You can pick up a trail map there and tick 
them all off 

If you’ve already done the trail then thank you, but perhaps you really want to 
see your favorite again to say goodbye or simply to catch up on any you may 
have missed.   

Well now is your chance, and at the same time you’ll be raising funds for               
St Oswald’s Hospice.  Don’t wait - please book your time slot ticket today to 
this baa-rilliant family event here at: www.shaunonthetyne.co.uk/farewell 

This is a special family event where you’ll have a chance to:  

 Meet some of our artists, learn all about their journey and experiences 
of participating in the trail and be inspired. 

 See our flock for one final time and view any you may have missed. 
 Collect your trail certificate and stamp 
 Meet our sponsors 
 Enjoy various craft stalls 
 Visit our trail HQ shop for one last time to buy all things Shaun 
 Visit our fundraising stall where our staff and volunteers have hand 

made so many wonderful items for you to purchase, all at affordable 
prices. (Perhaps a chance to buy an early Christmas gift/stocking filler) 

 Enjoy having your face painted and enter great competitions too. 
 Enjoy refreshments, snacks and lots more. 
 Register for our auction to bid for your favorite large Shaun sculpture to 

take home (or here at www.shaunonthetyne.co.uk/auction) 
 And lots more! 

To give a little head start, to all those who are coming, we’ve attached a copy 
of our Farewell Event Design and Colouring Completion Form, for Shaun on 
the Tyne. You may have seen this template before, but now that you have seen 
lots of other Shauns out there, we’re again asking this question –  

“What would yours look like?” 

Complete your entry and bring it along to our farewell event on the day and 
drop it into our entry box there at our information point. If you can’t make it 
then just enjoy being creative again. Winners will be notified after 12th October. 
Hope to see you all there.   Stay Creative & Good Luck!       

http://www.shaunonthetyne.co.uk/farewell
http://www.shaunonthetyne.co.uk/auction

